
  

 
  

  

 
     

 
 

   
   

  

Dani Green 

United States 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F St. NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

I strongly support regulations that would require publicly-traded companies to disclose CEO-
to-median worker pay ratios. As income inequality reaches unprecedented heights, its time 
to stop it. This is just a small action toward this problem. It needs to start with the greedy 
people who need to appreciate their luck/wealth and understand that others deserve it 
too! Once someone has a nice home, clothes, car and some money in the bank, I don't 
understand why they think then its right to have 3 cars, an RV, boat, beach house, 
mountain house, jet, etc all before you pay people a fair living wage. What the hell? 
Capitalism wasn't meant to be at the cost of others. Its about freedom of course, but not on 
the backs of other hard working Americans. Its important to share the wealth that was 
made by those that helped them get there. Its really shameful, unChristian like and it really 
needs to addressed and equaled out somehow! Get back to employees being vested in the 
company they work for is the best business plan! 

Sincerely, 

Dani Green 


